
Where | Broxburn Academy, Meet in 
School Reception

Time | 4.15pm - 5.15pm

Date | Thursday, 3 November 2016

Please Bring | Water Bottle & Indoor 
Footwear

Sessions Led By | Nicole Cowan, West 
Lothian Wildcats Development Officer

BUSC in partnership with West Lothian 
Wildcats are launching a new satellite 
centre here in Broxburn to allow local 
children the opportunity to take part 
in organised and fun Netball sessions. 
The centre will operate with weekly 

sessions focusing on developing key 
skills and techniques with the long term 
pathway linking in to the Wildcats already 
established player pathway.

Those interested are invited to attend a 
FREE COME AND TRY NIGHT at Broxburn 
Academy. 

After the come and try night kids will be 
invited to come and take part in a six 
week block running up to Christmas.   
This will run as follows: 

Time | 4.15pm - 5.15pm

Date | Every Thurday, 10 November -  
15 December 2016

Price | £2.50 per session

www.busc.org.uk | Twitter @BroxburnUnited 
Facebook BUSC

BUSC Wildcats
Want to play Netball in a local club environment?



West Lothian 
Wildcats

The West Lothian Wildcats Netball Club provide 
opportunities for young people to take part and 
compete in Regional and National Competitions 

at U13, U15 and U17 level.
The West Lothian Wildcats are an accredited 

club with Netball Scotland, West Lothian 
Council, The West Lothian Sports Council and 

Armadale Community Sports Hub. 
All coaches are PVG checked, hold a UKCC 

Netball Coaching level 1 or 2 Certificate and are 
affiliated with Netball Scotland.

E-mail | westlothianwildcats@gmail.com

www.westlothianwildcats.com


